
 

 

 

Date : 30.09.2024 

Circular No : CST/CBSE/2024-25/26 
 

NOTICE 

 

Parent-Principal Meeting for Grade IX 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Christ School CBSE! 

 As part of the registration process for Grade IX students appearing for the CBSE Examination in 

2025-26, we are organizing a mandatory Parent-Principal Meeting to provide important 

information regarding the CBSE examination and other relevant details. 

Meeting Details: 

• Date: Saturday 05th October, 2024 

• Time: 11:30 AM 

• Venue: Christ School CBSE Auditorium 

Please note that all subject teachers will also be present during the meeting, providing an excellent 

opportunity for you to clarify any questions or doubts you may have regarding the examinations and 

academic expectations. 

Important Information: 

• After the examination on October 5th, all Grade IX students are required to attend the 

meeting along with their parents. 

• Please note that there will be no school bus facility in the afternoon for Grade IX students on 

this day, as they are expected to stay back for the meeting. 

Attendance at this meeting is mandatory for all Grade IX students and their parents. We kindly 

request your cooperation in ensuring that you attend without fail. 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Principal 

Christ School CBSE 

  


